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Local schools sharing their spaces over Summer 
 
Empire Vale Public School and Wardell Public School will open their grounds daily throughout the 
Summer holidays as part of the NSW Department of Education’s Share Our Space program.  
 
Share Our Space looks to promote healthy and active communities by encouraging the use of 
safe, quality community spaces.  
 
The schools will open their grounds from Monday 21 December to Friday 22 January, including all 
public holidays. Local residents of all ages are encouraged to make use of the sporting ovals, 
basketball courts and gardens. It’s also a great way to give kids space to ride their bikes, play ball 
sports or get active. 

 
The school gates will be opened by 8am each day and closed by 5pm. All visitors are reminded to 
maintain appropriate physical distancing and to follow COVID-safe hygiene practices. 

 
For more information and a list of schools taking part visit 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/shareourspace 
 
--end-- 


